
 

 

Questions and Responses 

Question: What are the ISA's requirements for new strategic partnerships with women-lead 
private companies seeking contracts?  

Response: The ISA is always interested in working with new and emerging women scientists on 
various initiatives in support of gender equality. As it relates to new strategic partnerships, the 
requirements will vary based on the project. For more information on current opportunities, 
please visit the Career Opportunities webpage. 

 

https://www.isa.org.jm/career-opportunities

